CITY OF BULLHEAD CITY

LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATIONS

Oct. 2022

The Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control (ADLLC) has revised and
updated its application forms. In order to submit the most current application
form for your liquor license, the City Clerk’s Dept. has provided links below to the
ADLLC website where you will find the most current forms for your use. Please
note the ADLLC will reject your applications if you submit them on outdated
forms.

Please download your application forms through the following website:

https://www.azliguor.gov/index.cfm

At top of the main page: click on “Application Kits and Forms,” then click
“Alphabetical Forms Index” to download the most current application forms.

Questions?
Please contact the City Clerk’s Dept. at 928-763-9400, X 8448 or X 8468.

Email; sstein@bullheadcityaz.gov or dogden@bullheadcityaz.gov.




